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AH Committee

From: Chris Vanni <chrisvanni47@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2019 1:15 PM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Affordable Housing Project (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of 

Makila Farms PROJECT (LAHAINA)) (AH-1(3))

Aloha, 
 
Once again would just like to show my support of this housing project. My wife and I work on 
the west side of Maui and would really like to own a home over here but there is nothing over 
here that is affordable. It seems as though our only option for home ownership is up country 
which would be adding to the already horrendous traffic situation, higher costs in gas, and 
much much more time on the road.  
 
 
 
I do not want the West Maui Community Planning Action Committee (CPAC) to delay this or 
any other project that has any affordable housing in West Maui.   We are in housing crisis 
mode. 
 
 
 
Thanks, 
Chris V 


